
From:                                         Brian Murphy 

Sent:                                           01 November 2017 16:12

To:                                               National Planning Framework

Subject:                                     northern Route for Drogheda

 

We badly need the Northern route entry into and out of Drogheda built. The
Dublin road is becoming a car park. Dundalk got their by-pass built 12 years
ago, why the big delay in Drogheda? How can the Docks area increase
business, the trucks are finding it harder to make their way through the narrow
streets of Drogheda. Worse. The increasing amount of fumes from trucks
climbing the steep hills of Drogheda are poisoning young children on their way
to school etc., Brian.

 


